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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                         Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu   

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518 

 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

                                             22nd January, Third Sunday of the Year 2023 Year A 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat 21st Jan      5.00pm      (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 22nd Jan    8.00am      Latin Mass 

                            9.30am     Parish Mass 

Mon 23rd Jan   9.30am      Feria    

Tue 24th Jan   9.30am     No Mass 

Thu 26th Jan    9.30am      (SS Timothy & Titus) 

Fri   27th Jan    7.00pm      Feria 

Sat 21st Jan      6.15pm       (Vigil  Mass) 

Sun 22nd Jan    11. 00am   (Parish Mass)                              

Fri   27th Jan     9.00am      Adoration 

                            9.30am     Mass  (Feria) 

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Friday & Saturday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Clark Caselton RIP), Sun (Mgr.Michael 

Casey), Mon (Thanksgiving), Thu (Newton RIP), Fri (Leonard 

Joseph Brice RIP) 

Mass Intentions:  Sat (Mary Sheehy), Sun (Kevin Kelly 
RIP), Fri (Billy Callaghan RIP) 

Sunday of the WORD of GOD, 22 January 2023: This 
Sunday, we are encouraged by Rome to enthrone the 
Scriptures solemnly in our liturgy. It is to highlight the 
importance of God’s Word in our lives and worship. We shall 
do the enthronement of the Bible during Mass with due 
reverence and special prayers.  

Mary’s Meal Appeal: There will be a short talk and appeal 
made this weekend by a member, representing the 
organization.  
 
Baptism Preparation Classes at OL: Kindly keep in your 
prayers five families going to start their baptism preparation 
classes from this Sunday under Deacon Gerard Felix. They 
will attend three sessions as required by the Parish before 
their children are baptized.  
 
No Mass on Tuesday: January 24th is the Feast of St. Francis 
De Sales, Bishop & Doctor of the Church. He is the patron saint 
of my Order, Missionaries of St. Francis de Sales, (MSFS). On 
this day, we have a common Mass celebrated in the provincial 
house at Northampton. Therefore, I will be away to join the 
community for the celebration. Please keep us in your prayers.  
 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word, 4 February 2023: Following 
several requests for some training and networking for 
Children’s Liturgy, there will be a morning for anyone 
interested on 4 February 2023 from 10.30 to 1pm at 
Luton. A poster is attached giving details of the session. 
Anyone attending is asked to book by email at 
parish.holyghost@northamptondiocese.org  

Rosary Evening in January: You are invited to join in a 
beautiful, peaceful evening of rosary, litany, reading and music 
on Wednesday, 25th January, at 7.30pm, at St. Augustine's, 
Amersham Hill, High Wycombe, HP13 6NZ. Come and find 
peace away from the busyness of life.  

Sister Jacinta Davenport thanks the parish for the donation 
£540.20 received to support their mission in Albania.  
 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s:£386.40              St. Aidan’s: £409.29                      Thank You                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
                                           Standing Order: £361.00            Standing Order: £764.00  
                                                             

 

Food Bank: Please continue with our donations as 
previously, namely: tinned meat, tinned tuna, sponge 
puddings. rice puddings, custard and UHT milk. 
 
Funeral Service: Sorry to inform you that Kerstin Kamasa, 
aged 90 years passed away on Friday 6th January in Watford 
General Hospital. Her funeral service will take place on 
Thursday, 2nd February 2.30pm at Chiltern Crematorium.  

Light Up Lent: An on-line week of Accompanied Prayer Give 
yourself the gift of time with God this Lent by taking part in 
our Week of Accompanied Prayer (February 23rd-March 
2nd). Encounter Jesus in a new way through the scriptures 
and see your prayer life come to life. Introductory webinar: 
Monday 23 January, 7.30 –8.30 pm.  Find out more and 
register your interest 
here: https://week_of_accompanied_prayer.eventbrite.co.uk 
More opportunities for prayer throughout Lent will be 
detailed next week. 

Catholic Charismatic Renewal Northampton invite you to 
join Bishop David on 18th March 11-5pm at Holy Ghost 
Parish Luton, for a day of adoration, praise and worship, 
fellowship and Mass to launch the new Diocesan Service of 
Communion team. 

Your Legacy: Please look for the posters and cards placed in 
the porch sent from the Diocese, encouraging parishioners to 
consider making some provisions in your Will for the future 
of the Diocese and parishes.  
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